
Current Library Hours
 

We are open regular hours!  
9 a.m.-9 p.m. Monday to Thursday

9 a.m.-6 p.m. on Friday
9 a.m.-5 p.m. on Saturdays in June

9 a.m.-1 p.m. on Saturdays in July and August
In the library spaces masks are required. 

Please observe social distance.  
 

We are still in our temporary
location at 200 Boston Ave.

No contact holds are still available 
 

No appointment necessary.  Put an item on hold
and we will check it out to you and leave it in a
bag in the hallway with your name on it, to be

picked up any time the building is open.
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Newsletter: Week of November 1, 2021

Moving News
 

The Library be open regular hours through
Saturday December 4.  Starting December 6 the

Library will be closed as we move back to High St. 
 We expect to reopen regular hours at High St. on

January 3.

Holds and Returns:  Holds will be available for
hallway pickup until 5:00 p.m. on Saturday

December 4.  The book drop will be available for
returns over the weekend of December 4 & 5 but

it will be removed early in the morning on Monday
December 6.  Please return items by December 5
or hold them until we reopen in January.  No fines

will be charged in December and January.  All
items checked out after  November 15 will be due

January 17 so please hold items until January. 
 Book drops will not be open at High St. in

December.

Amnesty Month:  January will be an amnesty
month:  We will not be charging fines for overdue
items in January.  If you have overdue items you

were not able to return because of our move and
the Covid situation, please return them in January.  
We will resume charging fines starting February 1. 

Disclaimer: As you know, our move has been
delayed by steel shortages which have affected

shelving deliveries.  When we reopen in January we
will not have all our shelves, and more shelving 

 will be delivered in January and probably still more
in February.  For the safety of all, we may have to
close portions of the library as shelving is being

installed.  We will post this information as soon as
we know it.  Please check our website and

facebook page for updates.



All Events take place on Zoom. 
Register on our Events Calendar.

 

Books are available both digitally and at
the Library.  Call the Library at 

(781) 395-7950 to have a copy checked
out to you for no-contact pickup.

BOOK GROUPS 
AND EVENTS

Online Museum Pass reservations are back!
You can book a pass here.

 
 
 
 
 

Please call the Library before coming to pick up
your pass— there is a possibility it might just be

a code we can read you over the phone!
If you have any questions, give us a call at

781-395-7950.

Museum Passes

https://medfordlibrary.org/events/
http://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/tkflex.cfm?curOrg=medford&curapp=passes&CFID=198106076&CFTOKEN=a8356ce05816e7a0-29093921-D4AE-528A-53505F59F7DDE1AB&jsessionid=843091b3de95a01d9777a6a501b1954d3441


Teen News

If you have any questions about
signing up for programs or no-
contact pickups, please contact

Nicole: nperrault@minlib.net

Sign up to join our Teen Discord Channel!
The teens on our Teen Advisory Board set up a Discord channel for

Medford teens! Connect with other teens, organize game nights,
swap book recs and more! You must be between the ages of 13-18

in order to apply.

https://forms.gle/vMyewKvL5RQcVEv39


CHILDRENS' NEWS
All programs in December 2021 will be virtual.
Email ssednek@minlib.net for the Zoom Link.


